Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 12, 2012, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: James P. Austin Community Center, 315 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard, Lake Wales, Florida 33853

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: State Road 60 roadway improvement projects. This public meeting is being held to inform interested persons about the State Road 60 projects in Polk County, Florida. Improvements as part of these projects will include removing asphalt (milling) and resurfacing the roadway with new asphalt, concrete approaches for existing bridges and CSX and Florida Midland Railroad crossings, widening, base work, shoulder treatment, drainage improvements, curb and gutters, guardrail, bridge rail retrofits, sidewalks, new signage and pavement markings, and lighting adjustments.

This meeting will be held in an open house format with no formal presentation or agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robin Parrish, District One Title VI Coordinator, (863)519-2675 or by e-mail: robin.parrish@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Darren Alfonso, Public Information Officer, darren@qcausa.com or (863)242-1549.

